
Lockington, Elliott (SPAC/PSPC)

From: Kevin Bosch <Kevin.Bosch@hkstrategies.ca>
Sent: March 25, 2020 2:49 PM
To: Murdock, Kelly (SPAC/PSPC)
Subject: Counterfeit N95 Masks

Hi Kelly:

Let me know when you might have five minutes free to chat with me. It relates to concerns about counterfeit N95 mask
being significantly pushed out onto the global market. 3M would like to make a connection so they can assist
governments in assuring they procure protective equipment that is at the proper standard required.

My cell is 613-791-5618

Thanks!

Kevin

Kevin Bosch
Vice President

kevin.bosch@hkstrategies.ca 

T: 613-238-4371
M: 613-791-5618

Hill+Knowlton Strategies
50 O'Connor Street, Suite 1115
Ottawa, K1P 6L2
Canada
hkstrategies.ca

Please click the below if you do not wish to receive electronic messages from Hill+Knowlton Strategies Canada.
Unsubscribe 
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Privileged/Confidential Information may be contained in this message (or responsible for delivery of the message to such person), you may not copy or
deliver this message to anyone. In such case, you should destroy this message and kindly notify the sender by reply email. Please advise immediately
if you or your employer does not consent to email or messages of this kind. Opinions, conclusions and other information in this message that do not

relate to the official business of Hill+Knowlton Strategies Canada shall be understood as neither given nor endorsed by it.
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